
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 

4 DECEMBER 2019 

7:00 p.m. 

 

The regular meeting of the Winchester City Council was called to order by Mayor Youngren.  Council present:  

DeeDee Morris, Les London and John Lawson.   

Councilperson Morris moved to approve the minutes of November 7, 2019.  Councilperson London seconded.  

M/C  Unanimous. 

Councilperson Lawson moved to approve the bills as presented and the fund transfers.  Councilperson London 

seconded.  M/C  Unanimous.   Evergreen Hwy District will be notified to contact us before any further 

expenditures on the jointly owned equipment. 

Property clean up is ongoing.   Mayor will send out a new cleanup letter in the spring. 

JUB sent report regarding centerline survey.  Crew to finalize and install monuments in the next couple weeks. 

Jeremy Heft, Winchester Vol. Fire Dept. Chief, gave annual report for the Fire Dept.  18 Fire calls in 2019.  (some 

were QRU assists and Mutual aid responses) 

Councilperson  Morris moved to approve a new liquor license for Winchester Kitchen and Bar.  Councilperson 

Lawson seconded.  M/C  Unanimous. 

Councilperson Lawson moved to accepted the election results (as canvassed by Lewis County)   Miriam 

Youngren, Mayor (4 years); John Lawson, Council (2 years); DeeDee Morris, Council (4 years).  Councilperson 

London seconded.  M/C  Unanimous. 

Two residents expressed interest in the open council seat:  Dan Smith and Steve Grover.  This item will be on the  

January agenda. 

Councilperson  Morris moved to pay LeAnn Trautman, Clerk, 40 excess vacation hours.  Councilperson London 

seconded.  M/C  Unanimous. 

No further business.  Councilperson Morris moved to adjourn, Councilperson London seconded.  M/C  

Unanimous. 

 

____________________________________  __________________________________________ 

LeAnn J. Trautman, City Clerk    Miriam Youngren, Mayor 


